
THE WHITE HOUSE 
WASHINGTON 

J u n e 15, 1988 

Thank you for your message to President Reagan concerning 
H. R. 442/S. 1009, legislation which would implement the recom-
mendations of the Commission on Wartime Relocation and 
Internment of Civilians by, among other things, disbursing a 
payment of $20,000, tax-free, to each of the estimated 60,000 
Japanese-American survivors of the World War 11 evacuation and 
internment program. 

The President and his advisers appreciate having .the benefit of 
your thoughts on this sensitive issue. It is important that the 
President be fully informed of all points of view on such an 
important matter, and your comments will be carefully considered 
if this legislation reaches the President's desk. 

Again, your interest in contacting the White House is 
appreciated. With the President's best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Anne Higgins 

Special Assistant to the President 
and· Di rector....oLCor-r-espondence_ 

Mr. Tim Yoshimya 
~605 Capstan Way 
Sacramento, CA 95822 


